
 
 
Africa Month, IRC Outreach- Pretoria 
Outcome 14: Nation Building and Social Cohesion 
By: William Phalane: GCIS, Head Office  
 
The GCIS Information Resource Centre officials went on a Community Outreach at 
Mabopane train station on 05 May 2017, the outreach was in commemoration of Africa 
Month. Officials exhibited and distributed government information material to both 
young and old citizens of Mabopane and Soshanguve in Tshwane. The objective was 
to disseminate Government information products to members of the public using the 
Mabopane taxi rank and train station to attract more audience.  

Below are pictures of the event: 

 

 

A copy of Vuk’uzenzele with and SA and AU flags as well as CD for both the anthems 
were also appreciated and a Gentle by the name of Tiego raise an insight about the 
use of  English language only on the AU national anthem. 

 

 



 

 

Most of the youth in the area enquired about internship programmes in government 
and were encouraged to visit the DPSA website for vacancies. 

 

Name of Respondent: Mr Akwuyekpu 
 
  
“Being African for me, means we have the best 
values as fellow Africans and we embrace them, 
because our values define us. We have so much 
Ubuntu and you don’t get that anywhere”. 
 

 

 


